
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH

17710 56A AVENUE, SURREY | 604.592.6956

YOU’RE INVITED
to the launch of our sensory friendly space

TUESDAY, AUGUST 13  11am
OPENING REMARKS 11:15am | BARBEQUE 11:30-1pm

PLEASE RSVP  

EMAIL taryn.faliszewski@surrey.ca  |  PHONE 604.592.2647

Be the first to visit our sensory friendly space in partnership 
with the Canucks Autism Network and enjoy the feature  
LEGO exhibit too! The Surrey Fire Fighters’ Charitable Society 
will be hosting a free barbeque.

To help prepare, a social story and downloadable picture symbols are available here.

Please note that media is invited to the event and may be taking photos or video.
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